
Following is the updated guidelines starting on Sunday, April 17, 2022 

1) Online Registration： 

A) There will be no capacity limitation. 

B) We will continue the online registration which only requests name, phone number 

& email address. There will be no screening questionnaire. There will not be any 

check in process or procedure. Those who have not registered online, will be 

asked for that information on site.  

C) The online registration form will be opened every Monday at 9am and will be 

closed every Saturday at 3pm. 

D) Any attendees can register for lunch after Sunday Service using the online 

registration form. 

2) Masking is still required while inside the church facility, except on the stage within 

the restricted area, and eating while socially distanced. 

3) Lunch will be provided after Sunday Service – The location for lunch for the Chinese 
congregation is in the gym, with a maximum of 100 people. The location for lunch for 
the English congregation will be in the rooms in the basement without limit. Lunch is 
open to all attendees. However, people must register at the time of online 
registration. The cost of the lunch is covered through free-will donations. 

4) Sports (badminton, table tennis, basketball, volleyball, handball, softball) in the gym 
can be played without masks. 


